
Since 1908 our volunteer 
members have been patrolling 
the beautiful Freshwater Beach, 
keeping locals and visitors safe. 

We are welcoming new patrol 
members to this great 
community.  

Saturday 17th September
9:30 am - 11:00 am
@Freshwater SLSC

Come down to the club and 
meet our Education and Patrol 
leaders for more information

INTERESTED? PLEASE EMAIL 
EDUCATION@FRESHWATERSLSC.COM

Come and join the 

NEXT BRONZE MEDALLION COURSE 
STARTING 8 OCTOBER

OPEN MORNING

WWW.FRESHWATERSLSC.COM
T:  9905 3741 


